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NOTES OF THE INAUGURAL CLIMATE, SUSTAINABILITY AND BIODIVERSITY 
SUB-GROUP MEETING ON TUESDAY 5TH JULY AT 6.30PM AT THE PARISH 
OFFICE 
 

PRESENT 

Cllrs Besant, Boswell and Turner were present. The Deputy Clerk was also in attendance to 

take notes of the meeting. Cllr Newton was absent. 
 

APOLOGIES 

There were no apologies received for this meeting. 
 

TERMS OF REFERENCE 

Cllrs reviewed examples of Terms of Reference for this subject from other Parish and Town 

Councils. Cllr Besant and Boswell made amendments and Cllr Turner reviewed. Cllr Besant 

would make the amendments and circulate to other Cllrs on the Sub-Group. Any comments 

would be made via email and it was proposed that a final would be brought to the next Sub-

Group meeting to be agreed. 
 

POLICIES 

Cllrs reviewed examples of Policies for this subject from other Parish and Town Councils. 

Cllr Besant and Boswell made amendments and Cllr Turner reviewed. Cllr Besant would 

make the amendments and circulate to other Cllrs on the Sub-Group. Any comments would 

be made via email and it was proposed that a final would be brought to the next Sub-Group 

meeting to be agreed. 

 

Cllr Turner recommended that Sustainability Audit be performance once a year internally and 

externally for Marden Parish Council. 

 

Cllr Boswell had created a Draft Sustainability Plan following some training on the subject by 

KALC and asked for the final of this document be circulated. 
 

NEXT MEETING 

The next meeting of the Climate, Sustainability and Biodiversity (CSB) Sub-Group would be 

Tuesday 2nd August at 6.00pm at the Parish Office. 
 

 

 

 

 


